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				Life Change
Dear Members of Trinity,
It was the last night of our Christmas conference with 1,450 students meeting by campus. 25 of our students from the University of St. Thomas were sitting with us in the hallway outside the ballroom and answering the question, “How has the Holy Spirit impacted your life over the last four days of the conference?”
“I need to stop coasting in my faith. I want to be intentional and take action in my own growth,” said Josh. 
Jon said, “This semester I’ve been praying and trying to figure out what my major should be. I’ve thought about med school, but I want to do something that will carry me into God’s will for my life. I’ve now concluded that I want to serve for a year as a missionary in Uruguay with Cru after graduation and see if the Lord could use me there.” 
A collegiate baseball player shared about how his commitment to his sport has prevented him from going on past mission trips. “Athletes in Action (Cru’s mission to athletes) invited me to spend the upcoming summer on their traveling international baseball team and sharing Christ at those games. I’m excited God has opened the door for me to continue doing what he has gifted me in and tie it in with mission work!”
The highlight for me was the 90 minute live drama called The Bema, which tells a fictional story of a wealthy young businessman who has a vision of the return of Christ. He made it into heaven but most of his life was shown to have little affect for eternity.
A final student shared about how the skit impacted her relationship with her dad. “My dad’s name is Daniel, like the character in The Bema! Out of a desire to provide for us, he puts more effort into his job than in leading his family spiritually and emotionally. I was so moved by the skit that afterwards I called my dad and told him I needed to see him. We got together today and I shared  about how I thought he was compromising his faith and family because of the importance he places on his work. I am not one to talk to my dad like this but he listened carefully and thanked me for bringing it up.”
The gospel continues to change hearts young and old!
Jesus saves,
Steven and Robin
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